
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

December 6, 2005 

 

 

 

Honorable Members of the 

West Allis Common Council  

City Hall 

West Allis, Wisconsin 

 

Dear Council Members: 

 

I am herewith reappointing Mrs. Judith Schmidt as a member of the West Allis Commission on 

Aging.  Her three-year term will expire on November 1, 2008. 

 

Mrs. Schmidt has been a West Allis resident for ten years and resides at 2704 South 75th Street.  

She is married to Michael and they are the parents of two children.  She is retired after 38 years of 

employment with Allen Bradley-Rockwell. 

 

Mrs. Schmidt is a member of St. Rita Parish and has held many positions at the Parish over the last 

34 years.  She served from 1990-2001 as Chair of the Parish Festival.  She volunteers with Habitat 

for Humanity.  Her past service includes volunteering with the Hunger Task Force, Cub Scouts and 

Girl Scouts, and several volunteer positions at Pius High School and Thomas Moore High School.  

 

Your confirmation of this reappointment will be appreciated by the undersigned. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Jeannette Bell, 

Mayor 
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